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Hoodland Water Resource Recovery Facility Modernization  
RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 

May 22, 2017 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation. The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as 
published. 

  Please define what documents are included in the page limitation for the Statement of 
 Qualifications.

     Answer: Only responses to scored criteria in Section 5.2, (Items B, C, and D) are     
     included in the page count limitation. Cover letters, resumes, and the Proposal Response  
     form will not count against the page limitation.

End of Clarifying Questions 


